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County Road To Be Closed

SIKESTON - A busy roadway in Stoddard County will be closed next week while state
crews complete a project.

The Missouri Department of Transportation announced that Route AB in Stoddard
County will be closed while crews replace a pipe beneath the roadway. 

The section of roadway of Route AB that will be closed is located from Highway 25 to
County Road 503. Weather permitting, work will be performed Monday, Oct. 31 and
Tuesday, Nov. 1 from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. daily.

The work zone will be marked with signs.  Motorists are urged to use extreme caution
while traveling near the area.
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